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TTC Status Update – Information and Cybersecurity Strategy 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on May 13, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board 

1. Defer the item to the next meeting of the TTC Board and give it priority status on that 
meeting agenda.  


